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CANADIAN PARKS AND WILDERNESS SOCIETY

MNORTHWEST TERRITORIES CHAPTER
4th Floor, 4921-48th Street (NWT Commerce Building)

P.0O. Box 1934, Yellowknife, NWT X1A 2P5
T: 867.873.9893 F: 867.873.85393

June 11, 2009

Alistair MacDonald

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board)
By Email: amacdonald @reviewboard.ca

Re: Response to Canadian Zinc Corporation’s (CZN) Request to
Comment on Party Submissions

With respect to CZN'’s June 3, 2009 request, the Northwest Territories Chapter of
the Canadian Parks and Wilderness Committee (CPAWS) and the larger
CPAWS National Organization has no objection to CZN being given the
opportunity to respond to other parties' submissions on the draft ToR and
Workplan, if the Review Board should decide that appropriate. However, CPAWS
would request that if CZN be given such an opportunity, then in the interests of
fairness, so oo should all other parties should be given the same opportunity.

Sincerely,

Nennifer Morin

Jennifer Morin
Advisor
CPAWS-NWT Chapter



